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Termination of Florida FIGA Regular Surcharge              
Effective March 1, 2007 

 
Effective February 1, 2008 (policies bound on or after) the FIGA Regular 
Surcharge will no longer apply to the following companies: 
 
A I South Insurance Company 
American Home Assurance Company 
National Union Fire Insurance Company 
 
Effective March 1, 2008 (policies bound on or after) 
 
Commerce and Industry Insurance Company 
New Hampshire Insurance Company 
Granite State Insurance Company 
Illinois National Insurance Company 
 
Please note that the policyholder notice identifying the surcharges on either the 
declarations page or in a separate endorsement to the policy, is to be eliminated as 
well. 
 
Note that the FIGA Emergency Surcharge that was put in place effective May 1, 
2007 is still applicable. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Program Manager. 
 
 


